
ADDENDUM TO PRIVACY NOTICE 

Personal data of employees, parents or visitors 

to school may be shared with NHS / Public 

Health Agencies where relevant to the COVID-

19 pandemic. 

The privacy notice regarding sharing personal 

data of individuals under the Track and Trace 

scheme can be found at  

https://contact-tracing.phe.gov.uk/help/privacy-

notice 
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